
Dear Chair Warner and Committee Members,

I support the passage of HB 2560.  While I have, in years past, been able to travel to Salem to testify on legislation, I am fortunate 
enough to have the time and resources to make that journey and participate in the legislative process firsthand.  Others are not so 
fortunate - yet they care as much as I do about the policies and programs that affect our daily lives. 

HB 2560 will ensure that all Oregonians continue to have the best possible access to participate in the legislative process far 
beyond the current pandemic restrictions.  I urge you to pass it.

Thank you for your consideration.

Meeky (Elisabeth) Blizzard
16815 SW Pleasant Valley Rd
Beaverton OR 97007


